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Regional Container Lines Public Company Limited

TRANSLATION

RefNo. RCL 035/2021 November 5%, 2021

Subject:  Acquisition of the vessel of the Subsidiary
To: The President

The Stock Exchange of Thailand

Regional Container Lines Public Company Limited (the Company) would like to

inform that Regional Container Lines Pte Ltd, a subsidiary of the Company with wholly
shareholding and established in Singapore, will buy 2 vessels, 1858 TEU each.

The Company buys this vessel from the company which is not a connected person
of the Company, in an amount per vessel of THB 226,810,658.37 totally THB 453,621,316.74
(exchange rate USD 1 =THB 33.37). The total value of consideration paid is 1.55 % which does
not exceed the threshold of the transaction in accordance with the Notification of the Stock
Exchange of Thailand regarding Rules on Procedures and Disclosure of Information concerning
the Acquisition and Disposal of Assets of Listed Companies. Thus, the Company is not required
to notify the information in writing to the shareholders. This is the exercise of the right to
purchase the vessels at the end of each lease agreement.

Please be informed accordingly,

Yours faithfully,
(company’s seal) signed

(Mrs.Suporn Amnuaypan)
Company Secretary

Company Secretary
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